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News You Can Use  
July, 2019 
 
 
UR Medicine Central Laboratory is Live! 
On Monday, June 24th, the UR Medicine Central Laboratory officially went live. Located at 211 Bailey 
Road, the state of the art facility will serve the region with a goal of being the laboratory of choice. In this 
first and largest phase of the transition, approximately 500 staff from Strong Memorial Hospital and other 
department sites have moved into the new building. We look forward to bringing the same high quality 
service to the communities we serve as we start this new chapter. Thank you for your patience throughout 
this transition and for choosing UR Medicine Labs! 

 
Maternal Screen Testing Resumed In-House 
As of July 8, UR Medicine Labs has resumed in-house testing of Maternal Screens. Select tests were sent 
out to ARUP Reference Laboratory as we transitioned to the new UR Central Laboratory. 
 
Tests impacted include: 

Maternal Serum Screen, First Trimester 
Maternal Serum Screen, Alpha Fetoprotein (Only) 
Maternal Serum Screen, Alpha Fetoprotein, hCG, Estriol, & Inhibin A (Quad screen) 

 
New Patient Service Center Location 
UR Medicine Labs has a new Patient Service Center location now open: 
 

Spencerport 
42 Nichols St, Suite 5 
Spencerport, NY 14459 
Hours: M-F 7:30am – 4:30pm (closed 12pm-1pm) 

 
Flyers and updated brochures are available to our clients to advertise the new location in the office. 
Please reach out to your Account Manager for more information.   
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